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Department of Health Care Services

memorandum
DATE:  
February 2021
TO: Vision Care Providers
FROM: Medi-Cal Vision Services
SUBJECT: Medi-Cal Optical Laboratory Backlog
Due to the current COVID-19 public health emergency (PHE), Medi-Cal optical services (standard lens fabrication) by CalPIA is experiencing sometimes lengthy delays in processing lens orders.

CalPIA, and their affiliate optical laboratories are working overtime and utilizing all available resources to fulfil your orders as quickly as possible.  It is not necessary to request status updates on orders.  Upon completion of eyewear orders ready for pickup, vision care providers will contact beneficiaries directly.
Thank you for your patience and understanding during these unprecedented times. We apologize for any inconveniences.
Sincerely,

Medi-Cal Vision Services

Department of Health Care Services


